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May 22,2019

Dear Parents and Community Members,

Shorlly the 2018- 19 school year will end, and in planning for the 2019-20 school
year, one ofthe areas discussed is our administrative staffing. Mr. Barker, who
has served as the Principal for the past 6 years, has accepted a new position in
Palmdale School District, and will be leaving at the end of the school year, I am
sure you join me in wishing him well on his new endeavors.

Serving in the principal position next year will be Mrs. Antoinefte Grifhn and Ms.
Amy Brouwer. The two will serve as Co-Principals of the site, and will work
well together to keep the programs offered to our students at an exceptional level.
Most of you know Mrs. Griffin who has served as the vice-principal at Sundown
for the past two years. Prior to that, she was a teacher at Esperanza School, and

served as an administrator in the Opporlunities for Leaming Charter School
program. She brings a wealfh of classroom and administrative experience to this
position.

Ms. Brouwer has served as a vice principal for the past four years at Valley View
and Quartz Hill Elementary Schools. She was a teacher at Sundown and Leona
Valley Schools for several years, and served as an instructional assistant in the
special education programs ofour district. Currently, she is completing her
doctoral disserlation.

I know you will welcome Mrs. G¡iffin and Ms. Brouwer to the campus and
support them in their work throughout the school year. I am pleased that they
have accepted the oppofiunity to lead at Sundown.

Again, thank you for your continued support of Sundown School. Please enjoy
the rest of your school year.

Sincerely,

Regina L. Rossall
Superintendent


